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Mr. Herndon said that prior todayôs meeting, he received the nomination of Dr. David Wilson for President. He asked if there were any 

other nominations. There were none. Brian Truskey made a motion that nominations for President cease. Jeremy McKeel seconded, and 

the motion carried.  

 

Mr. Herndon said he has not received any nominations for Vice President prior to todayôs meeting. He asked if there were any 

nominations from the floor. Matt Jones nominated himself. Mr. Herndon asked if there were any other nominations. There were none. 

Jeremy McKeel made a motion that nominations for Vice President cease. Matt Purdy seconded, and the motion carried. 

 

No nominations were received for Treasurer prior to todayôs meeting. Marion Hale opened the floor for nominations for Treasurer. Duane 

Dycus nominated Trish Lofton. Marion Hale asked if there were any other nominations. There were none. Brian Truskey made a motion 

that nominations for Treasurer cease. Jeremy McKeel seconded the motion, and the motion carried.  

 

Mr. Herndon verified the attendance of Staff Congress members in order to email those members a link to vote for executive officers 

anonymously. Due to a delay in the emailing process, he posted the voting link in the meeting chat. He noted that Staff Congress Bylaws 

do not allow voting by proxy. 

 

Ms. Hale appointed Orville Herndon and Duane Dycus as election tellers. Mr. Herndon sent the election results link to Mr. Dycus and  

Ms. Hale. Mr. Dycus read the results: 17 votes in total; Dr. David Wilson received 16 votes for President; Matt Jones received 16 votes 

for Vice President; Trish Lofton received 17 votes for Treasurer. There were no write-in votes.  

 

Staff Recognition Committee: No report. Dr. Wilson added that he has spoken with Staff Recognition Committee Chair Jeremy McKeel 

as well as with Jackie Dudley and Sharion Meloan in the office of Vice President for Finance and Administrative Services to begin 

planning the August 2021 Staff Recognition Luncheon. Staff many contact Dr. Wilson with suggested dates for the luncheon. 

 

Staff Special Events Committee: Trish Lofton reported that an email was sent to staff with details for the June 22 Staff Breakfast 

Reception in the Waterfield Library Breezeway. Staff are invited to come and go at their convenience. She asked for Staff Congress 

volunteers to greet staff during the breakfast. She thanked Jackie Dudleyôs office for sponsoring the breakfast.  

 

Communications Committee: No report. Dr. Wilson reminded Congress members to complete the contact information form and return it 

to Communications Committee Chair Charley Allen-Dunn who will be posting the contact information to the Staff Congress web page.  

 

Working Conditions Committee: No report.  

 

Staff Survey Committee: Dr. Jessica Evans said the Staff Survey Committee will meet to discuss the Staff Survey results. 

 

Staff Congress Foundation Textbook Scholarship Committee: No report. 

 

Personnel Policies and Benefits Committee: No report. 

 

UNIVERSITY-WIDE COMMITTEES:  

Faculty and Staff Insurance and Benefits Committee: Orville Herndon said the Faculty and Staff Insurance and Benefits Committee 

will meet to hear 2022 health insurance plan cost projections when Human Resources has the information. Retiring Staff Congress 

member Debbie Plummer served on the Faculty and Staff Insurance and Benefits Committee. Congress members interested in filling the 

vacancy on the committee beginning July 2021, may email Congress President Dr. Wilson who appoints Congress members to the 

committee. Congress members can contact Mr. Herndon with questions about serving on the committee. 

 

Intercollegiate Athletic Council: No report.  

 

Naming Campus Facilities Committee: No report.  




